
Duffield Drop December 14, 2022

“Cold Snap”
Duffield’s Holiday Concert

All the Details!!!

Two Performances: 1:15 pm and 7:00 pm

We would like all students to arrive for the evening performance by 6:30. Students
will go directly to their classrooms and will stay in classrooms until the end of the
performance. Grade 6 students will arrive a bit earlier at 6:15.

DPAC FUNDRAISING: Our Duffield Fundraising group will have baskets displayed
outside the gym and you will be able to purchase tickets for the baskets if you so
choose. We will draw for the baskets at the end of the evening performance. 10
tickets for $10 or 25 for $20.

We will also have “Best Seat in the House” with tickets being $2 each. We will
have tickets for sale for both the afternoon and evening performances. If you are the
winner, you will have the opportunity to sit in comfy chairs at the front of the gym!!

We will also be holding a 50/50 Draw: 1 ticket for $5, or 3 for $10

We have set up a Duffield “Boutique” of all of our Lost and Found items. They
are displayed in our main hallway so if you know your child is missing an item,
please take a look when you are here for the concert!!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: Mom’s Pantry items have arrived and will be
available for pick up on Friday afternoon, in our front parking lot, from
2:45-3:45. If you are not able to pick up at this time, please send an email to
duffieldfundraising@gmail.com. Thank you to all of the parents who
purchased through this fundraiser and to the parents who organized it for our
school!!

mailto:duffieldfundraising@gmail.com


From the entire staff of Duffield School, we would like to wish
all of our families a holiday filled with special moments, time
together, and plenty of laughter.

Cherie Lovsund


